
 
 
Dear 
 
Re: Requests for a Public Local Inquiry under Regulation 17 of the Water Abstraction 
Impoundment (Licensing) Regulations (Northern Ireland) 2006 for applications AIL 2024 0003 
and AIL 2024 0004 – NIEA, to abstract and impound water on behalf of Dalradian Gold. 
 

I confirm receipt of your correspondence dated 1st August 2024.  
 
Given that the abstraction and impoundment licence applications (AIL 2024 0003 and AIL 2024 
0004) have been withdrawn, the Commission will now close its files associated with these two 
applications. 
 
This correspondence will be uploaded to the Commission’s website. 
 

Yours sincerely  

 

Office Manager 

Planning Appeals Commission 

 

 

  
4th Floor 

92 Ann Street 
Belfast 

BT1 3HH 
 

CONTACT 
028 90  

Dalradian.CPI@pacni.gov.uk  
 

YOUR REFERENCE 
AIL 2024/0003 & AIL 2024/0004 

 

Director Resource Efficiency Division 
NIEA Lisburn 
17 Antrim Road 
Tonagh 
Lisburn BT28 3AL 
 

 

 

  DATE 
02 August 2024 

 

By Email 




